
What we have been learning about...
29th September to 3rd October 2025



This week we 
continued to make 
our box toys. 

What did you 
decide to make?



We talked about what 
made a circle a circle, then 
we went on a circle hunt in 
the garden.



We’ve been 
drawing pictures 
of ourselves.  Did 
you remember to 
include all the 
features on your 
face? How could 
we tell the 
picture was you?





We practiced using 
scissors with Miss Carol, 
and worked on how to 
hold our scissors straight 
and cut across the 
paper.



What else have you been up to?





















Our harvest celebration is next 
Wednesday 8 th  October at 2pm 
at St John’s Church.

The older children from 
Nursery will be attending. 
Parents are also welcome to 
attend and sit upstairs.

 Please speak to Miss Min if you 
have any questions. 
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